
From: Olivia Smith   
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2024 11:59 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE22-060 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
I am writing to express my concerns regarding net metering.  
 
If people pass on excess power to the grid why shouldn't they receive something in return? Do 
electricity companies want to deny themselves this rewsource? 
 
The act would greatly diminish the right of individuals to generate their own power, in a state that 
prides itself on individualism. 
 
It reduces strain on the grid during peak times. 
 
The alleged disadvantages to power companies is not clearly established. 
 
It would reduce the benefits brought to the state by the Inflation Reduction Act. 
 
Thank you,  I hope you have received this in time. 
 
 
--  
 


